CITY OF PATERSON

Office of Emergency Management

.HEAT

ADVISORY

MAY 21 - 22,2022

The City of Paterson Office of Emergency Management would like to inform the
residents of Paterson that we are expecting temperatures to reach as high as
95 degrees this weekend. Stay hydrated by drinking plenty of water, wearing

light colored and light material clothing, avoid going outside when the sun is at

its hottest, staying indoors in a cool area like the mall and library. Most
importantly do not do strenuous activities outdoors. Always remember NEVER

LEAVE CHILDREN AND ANIMALS IN A HOT CAR. This can be very dangerous and

even fatal. Check on your family and friends, especially the elderly and
physically disabled. Learn valuable information on how to prepare and stay
safe during extreme heat events by visiting any of the following websites:
www.noaa.gov/hurricane-prep
www.ready.gov
www.weather.gov
Or by calling the City of Paterson Office of Emergency Management
at (973) 321-1410.
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